November 2, 2015

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00pm with the following
members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Assistant Mayor Barry Levey, Council Members Victoria Gudeman,
and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes from October 5, 2015 were read and approved.
General Fund Report was $330,521.20.

Ms. Gudeman gave an update on the SHA Main St. project. She noted the upcoming meeting with the task
force and SHA. She said the design was about 40% complete.

Mayor Hull noted that the park equipment had been repaired.

Mayor Hull noted his conversations with Megan Clark, Boonsboro Town Manager, about possibly
contracting with their police force for patrols. He was told that Boonsboro would not be able to provide that
service.

Mayor Hull gave an update on the conversations with Dan Ryan Builders regarding Stonecrest. He said he
believed they had gone to closing with the bank.

Ms. Gudeman made a motion to donated $500 to the Sharpsburg Area EMS. An additional $500 would be
donated in the spring, provided there were still funds left in the “Donation” budget line. Mr. Levey
seconded. The motion passed unanimously.

Mr. Levey made a motion to reappoint the following members to the Board of Zoning Appeals: Bryan
Smith as chairman, Gary Beachley, Ed Williams and Mary Robertson as alternate. Mr. Lord seconded. The
motion passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20p.m.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



